
The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the
Ambassador of the United States of America to Canada

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

OTTAwA, June 13, 1955.

No. D-155

EXCELLENCY,

I have the honour to refer to your Note No. 254 of June 13, 1955, propos
that the United States Government should undertake the responsibility
the construction and operation of certain radar stations in the Newfoundla:
Labrador area to augment the radar system already established in that a

and to meet operational requirements of the mid-Canada early warning 1:

I am pleased to inform you that the Canadian Government concurs in '

proposal, subject to the terms annexed to this note. If the United States Gove
ment concurs, I propose that this note and your reply shall constitute an agr
ment effective from the date of your reply.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest considerat

L.B.PEARSON

Iis Excellency R. Douglas Stuart,
Ambassador of the United States of America,

100 Wellington Street,
Ottawa, Ontario.


